
_______________________________________________________________________________ __________ _______________________

# &
©» * Ao'U/

Û

n
■§ÙE?ë0-

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 
OP PROTESTANT EDUCATION i-

June 21st, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D., 
McGill University,
Montreal, que.

Dear Sir:-

It has been suggested by the Chairman of 
the Protestant Committee that a presentation be 
made to Dr. E. I. Rexford by the members of that Com­
mittee at the luncheon which is to be held on June 
30 th.

A suitable gift can probably be procured 
if the members will each contribute the sum of five 
dollars.

.

Your cooperation in this matter will be
appreciated.

Yours truly,

Director of 
Protestant Education.


